
Turf Clippings

NJGCSA happenings:
Well I am sure everyone that attended the Christmas Party had a wonder­

ful time. Sabby put out the Red Carpet and everybody enjoyed the whole even­
ing. Red Williams did his usual great job on the Christmas Party. Door prize­
winners included Pres. Bob Kapherr.

The Annual meeting and elections was held on December 8th. The turnout 
was not very large. We hope that the membership can take a greater interest 
in this meeting in the future. Some of the Committee Chairman are as follows:

Program: Al Caravella 
Ray Hansen 

Education: Daniel R.Silvar 
Roy Bossolt 

Membership: Dick Williams 
Al Rathjens Jr. 
Bob Dobbie

Welfare: Karl Ostburg 
Bob Kapherr 

Golf: Jack Martin 
Dick Browne 

Publicity: Jim Gilligan 
Bert Jones

We still need volunteers for Christmas Party Chairman, By-Laws Committee
We have a big year ahead of us so we need as much participation as poss- 

ible by all members. Al Caravella is still looking for club dates for the 
coming year. Please contact Dick Williams regarding any new members in the 
NJGCSA Area. We would like to bring up our Superintendent memberships this 
year. Bring that new neighbor to the next meeting.

New Members to NJGCSA - Norman Dennehy - Bamm-Hallow Country Club - A 
John Garvey - B

Used Equipment for sale:Fairway - 5 gang Worthington with frame 2 good  
spare mowers 
5 blades, rebuilt last year, wheels good  
$450. Call Jack Martin 687-2622

Wanted: 1 Used Triplex in Good Condition  
Twin Brook Gold Club 
Call - Harry Harsin 775-1566 

Presidents Notes:
It is an honor to be the new President of the NJGCSA. I only 

hope that I can further improve our association and not only increase 
our membership but, also membership participation. You can help by
assisting on a committee or just by a welcome to that new superintendent 
in your area. Our Association can only become stronger through more 
membership participation. Lastly I can only know what you as members 
want from your association by hearing from you. A silent idea or com­
plaint must be voiced to be heard and discussed.

Yours for better Turf 

Garry Crothers
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